
 

Dear Second Grade, 

     This was not the way we wanted to end our 

2019-2020 school year with you. We wanted to 

finish out the year laughing and learning with you. 

We want each of you to know that the time we 

spent with you was very special to us. We hope 

you have a wonderful summer vacation!  

 

                                          Love, 

                               Second Grade Teachers 

 

See your teacher below by clicking on the link 

Mrs. Rowell 

Mrs. Turner 

Mrs. Lyness 

Mrs. Sharpe 

Mrs. Milam 

Ms. McCandless 

Mrs. Smith 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=enlz7Ya_6wQ&feature=youtu.be
https://youtu.be/SEwP_T_BwIE
https://youtu.be/zG8QlFixzEs
https://youtu.be/a0_CJsWpN4M
https://youtu.be/Exsfn6tCAho
https://youtu.be/SZ5kQmTOnMs
https://youtu.be/k-_g-7ElVcQ


 



 



 



 



 


